
Dear Members of the Public Health Committee 

I am writing to express my support for mask choice in our CT schools and for the end of 
Governor Lamont's mandate of masks in schools as well as other emergency executive orders.  
 
Additionally, my understanding is that Governor Lamont is asking you to vote 11 executive 
orders into law. I am asking for an official public hearing (not an informational meeting) and 
also for these orders to be voted on SEPARATELY. Each of these executive orders is different 
and needs its own individual vote. With that said, I ask that you vote NO to passing a school 
mask mandate into law. 
 
Sincerely, 
Catherine Ambrose 
 


